
 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic: Executive Summary – October 24, 2022, Board Meeting 

Date: October 25, 2022 

From: Cameron Mateika, Superintendent/CEO 

 

1. The board was made aware of the Apprenticeship opportunity in Winnipeg on 

November 2, 2022 

2. The board was informed of the status of the Local Brandon University Bachelor of 

Education program 

3. Class one Driving School will begin in November. 

4. The Province held informational meeting on the timelines and product selection for a 

provincial SIS platform. 

5. PowerSchool Gradebook will be used by all teachers from Grade 7-12 

6. The Parent portal will be opened to all parents with children from Grade 7- 12 

7. The band PLC met to start planning their next three years as part of the Strategic Plan 

input. 

8. The Board was updated on the submission of the Cultural Grant Application with 

Wuskwi Sipihk First Nation 

9. Superintendents will meet with Justin Rempel on November 8th to get updated on the 

provincial bargaining Initiative 

 


